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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 18th November 2016 we will be taking part in this year’s ‘Children In Need’ Day. The 
theme this year is ‘The Big Spotacular’ and we are inviting all children to dress up in spotty clothes 
for a £1 contribution. They can wear a spotty top, onesie or socks – whatever you have that is 
spotty! Please avoid wearing face paints as these do tend to come off during the day. 
 
Some of the children in Years 5 and 6 would like to set up stalls to sell cakes and books during the 
day. If you are able to help with any donations to these stalls, we would be very grateful. All 
children will need to bring in some change to buy their goodies (prices for books, cakes and biscuits 
will be between 10p and 50p). 
 
Finally, we will be collecting any small change (1p, 2p, 5p and 10p) to add to our giant Pudsey 
drawing in the playground. Our aim will be to fill this picture with coins by the end of Friday. 
 
Thank you for any help or support that you can give in raising money for ‘Children in Need’. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr A Hughes                                               
KS2 Assistant Head                                       

 

Be Spotacular for Children in Need! 

Thursday 3rd November 2016 


